
 Skilled Nursing Facility 
Antimicrobial Stewardship Collaborative 

The Details 
Frequency and Duration: 
Monthly hour-long meetings 
over 12 months, June 2023-
June 2024

Structure: 
Brief didactic presentations, 
interactive learning, peer to 
peer networking,
and guidance for 
implementation

What Is It? 
Join the growing number of your peers who are  
putting good antibiotic stewardship principles into 
practice!   

This is a 12-month-long quality improvement 
collaborative designed to help skilled nursing 
facilities meet Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 
Services (CMS) mandates for antibiotic 
stewardship. 

Facilities that enroll and complete the 
collaborative can receive up to $5,000 in funding 
to support collaborative activities.    

Register: 
For further details and to sign up, click here: 
https://redcap.doh.wa.gov/surveys/?
s=TECTF7NYXWE48AJ8
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